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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA

REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF A TOPIC ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS

OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
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PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

January 10, 2008

OEA/SGA/04/08

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Secretary of the Permanent Council, to request that the order of business of the next meeting of the Permanent Council include the presentation of an updated report on the situation in Bolivia.  The presentation will be made by our government through the Foreign Ministry’s director of bilateral relations, Jean Paul Guevara, in response to the recommendations and suggestions made by member states at the last meeting in 2007.  

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Jorge Reynaldo Cuadros Anaya

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

Ambassador Albert Ramdin
Assistant Secretary General

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
1620 I Street, N.W. Suite 703 - Washington D.C., 20006
Telephones (202) 785-0218/9

Fax (202) 296-0563
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